
07/07/2020 

MR LUKE FALZON 
- 2 ABBOTT RD RD 
NORTH CURL CURL NSW 2099 
LUKEFALZON@HOTMAIL.COM 

RE: DA2020/0661 - 7356 / 1167221 Huston Parade NORTH CURL CURL NSW 2099

To the assessment officer:
The application by Optus to build a mobile phone tower is unacceptable. This is a parkland 
used by numerous people, specifically children for health and fitness, going completely against 
what a mobile tower will bring to the area. Rather than encouraging this use of the land, an 
addition of a mobile tower is reckless and dangerous in any residential area. Approving the 
application shows a complete lack of acknowledgement of your ratepayers wishes and 
endangering the health of children and the animal species that inhabit this area.
Regards,
Luke and Christine Falzon 

Sent: 7/07/2020 7:53:25 PM
Subject: Online Submission


